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AMES DRUCE
ATTORNEY AT LAW

POST OFFICE BOX 1056
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87504

SUITE B
612 OLD SANTA FE TRAIL
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

(505) 982-2043
(505) 982-2151 (FAX)

October 6, 1998

David Catanach

0il Conservation Division
2040 South Pacheco Street
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

Dear David:

Enclosed are two originals of an application by The Wiser 0il
Company to qualify a waterflood expansion project for the recovered
0il tax rate. If possible, Wiser would like the application

processed administratively. If not, please set this matter for
your hearing docket.

Very truly vyours,




